
January 20, 2016 WAO Education Foundation Meeting 
Recap 

 
 

The WAO Public School Education Foundation met January 20th at 
Carol Andersons at 5:30 for a pot luck supper prior to the meeting. 
Members present were Pam Jubie,  Dewey Swanson, Russell Miller, 
Sally Roller, Carol Bowman, Ellen Strickler, Carol Anderson, and 
Carol Sedgeman, Amy Trudell was present.  Ed Rosendahl was absent.  
 
Some highlights from the meeting are: 
 
• The profit from the Elementary Christmas Serving was  $265.51.  

This was designated to the playground fund. 
 

• Denise St. Germain was the winner of the High Heels Quilt.   The 
profit from the ticket sales was $1555 minus the cost of  the 
posters. ($15.00) 

 
• Almost all of the 2015 and renewal scholarship checks have  been 

sent to the schools that the students are attending. 
 
• Jon Holter will install 7 more reels on the donor wall next   week. 
 
 *  We mailed out 87 Christmas cards and 2 fruit baskets were  
  delivered. 
  
• $750.00 was approved, as part of a spring need request ,for Bill 

 Sedgeman to fulfill a match for a tuba for the elementary. 
  
• Carol Bowman will continue to work in the office at about 20  

 hours per month. 
 
• The holiday gift tributes/donations totaled $145.00 Teachers  that 

were recipients have been notified to make their  purchase 
and to submit the bill to us by April 1st.  

 
• Spring needs will go out immediately and be due on February  12th.  

These will be acted on at the February meeting. 



 
• Baked Potato Supper is February 9th.  Sign up sheets will be 

 placed in the staff lounges.  Mary and Eric Stanislowski are 
 donating and delivering the potatoes again this year.  Board 
 members signed up for donations, working, etc. 

 
• The Board liability insurance was renewed at Bremer for $744  per 

year. 
 
• Flash drives will be donated for WAO Seniors at the After  Prom 

Party 
 
• We received 10 new life jackets from a CA Alumnus to be used  to 

promote water safety. 
 
• Memorials and donations for November and December were 

 approved. 
 
• The annual meeting will be Wednesday, March 30 in the 

 multipurpose room at 5:30.  The March meeting will follow. 
 
• Amy Trudell was welcomed as a new board member. 
 
 *  The next meeting will be February 17 at 5:00 in the WAOHS  
  Library.  Adjournment will be by 6:45 to enable members  
  to attend Lenten Services. 
 
 
 
 


